
Dear Residents & Families of Goderich Place Retirement Community,

I hope this letter finds everyone well.

I have attached the visitor policy for your review and we ask that only
healthy visitors visit our home during the holidays.  Everyone must wear a
mask at all times to protect our vulnerable population.

I would like to take this time to thank everyone who participated in the bake
sale, we raised $175.00 for the Salvation Army. I remind you that the
Goderich Place recipe book is on sale at the front desk, all proceeds will go
to the local Christmas Bureau.

I would like to remind everyone the door screener is here during visiting
hours, 9am until 4pm. If you are taking your loved one out or returning them
back, outside of these hours, you can call ahead to make arrangements or
call to have the door unlocked. Please sign out your loved one and get
medications if required.

During the holiday season we reflect on the good things we have and  we
think of our wonderful community.  We appreciate what a pleasure it is to
work with you, and hope that the holiday and the coming year will bring you
happiness, health and success.
At this special time of year, we give thanks to residents like you who make
our jobs enjoyable and our lives more fulfilling. Working with you
year-round is an honour and a privilege and we look forward to continuing
our care for you next year.

Wishing you and your loved ones a very Merry Christmas and a
Happy New Year!
Goderich Place Management.


